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News Contact: Paula Nelson, Media Officer (406)329-3472 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

FOREST SERVICE REGIONAL OFFICE CLOSED FRIDAY 
 
Missoula, Montana, June 10, 2004 – The Forest Service Regional Office in downtown Missoula  
will be closed Friday, June 11, as a mark of respect on the passing of Ronald Reagan, fortieth 
President of the United States. Emergency services will be staffed, however. 
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